(- 16-3/AATVS/2002

Refer page 68/

This is a UO note No: 1-792/2004-TW from the Secretary
(TW) informing that some vacancies are reported in Forest
Department at Little Andaman in Group “D*. We may forward
applications of Great Andamanese girls applying for it viz.. Reya

and Rangae.

As directed, we may ask them to submit application, which

may be forwarded to Divisional Forest Officer, Little Andaman.

Executive Secretary




